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As a commercial UAV operator, | feel it is imperative that any rules that are imposed by NTIA do not
unreasonably restrict innovation of the UAV industry.

| also feel this is not necessary to implement any more laws, but I'm not optimistic of that happening..
There is ample president set for privacy laws, and anything else added to the mix will do nothing but
complicate the issue.

As it is now, there are plenty of examples of people getting needlessly upset about UAV pilots flying
around their neighborhoods. I've never had any issues, but many others have.

Instead of wasting time and resources coming up with new legislation and regulation, simply use our
country's limited resources we have to educate the general public about what the expectation of privacy
actually is.

To me, this is simply a solution looking for a problem to attach to.

Thank you for your time.

~Vic~

Vic Moss
vic@mossphotography.biz
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